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We welcome the adoption of the UN Global Compact on Migration.  
 
Migration is a natural feature of civilisation, driven by natural and human-



 
 

PSI promotes fair and ethical recruitment and safeguarding conditions for decent work for 
all (Objective 6). In advancing the ILO Guidelines for Fair Recruitment, PSI continues its 
global campaign on #NoRecruitmentFees imposed on migrant workers.  
 
States have the ultimate responsibility to govern and regulate international recruitment in 
line with human rights norms and labour standards. 
 
We support government-to-government recruitment, particularly on health worker 
migration. We continue to build on the best practice example of the Germany-Philippines 
bilateral labour agreement (BLA) on Nurses.  
 
Inclusion of trade unionsin global skills partnerships is essential (Objective 18). However, 
development of GSPs need to be treated with care and vigilance, to ensure compliance with 
decent work, labour rights and inclusive participation of trade unions and civil society. 
Sustainable development, human rights and equity issues must be fully incorporated in 
these discussions. In the health and education sectors, reference to UN and ILO Conventions 
and the WHO Code of Practice is an importantstarting point.  
 
We welcome the gender-responsive and child-sensitive commitments in the GCM. 
 
In welcoming a strong role of the ILO in the UN Migration Network, PSI reiterates the 
position of the 


